Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group

July 16, 2023

To Whom it May Concern,

The Southeastern San Diego Planning Group would like to commend the late Mr.
Shelley Curtis White for his contributions to Southeastern San Diego by stating our
support in renaming the Southcrest Baseball Field to the Shelley Curtis White Baseball

Field.

Please contact Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group Chair Dale

Huntington (dale@citylifesandiego.org) with any questions regarding this letter of

support.

Thank you,
Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group

City of San Diego
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